
From: Lauren Tindall   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:55 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
 
I am writing to share my expectation that the Planning Committee will continue to support the freezing 
on the city boundaries. Farmland protection and how it impacts the climate of our 
city/province/country/world is important to me and I want it to be important to Hamilton as well. 
 
Inclusive neighbourhoods, created by inclusive zoning, will help us achieve the goals of stopping urban 
sprawl, protecting our community and helping it grow in a stable and planned manner. 

Maximizing the resources we have now, instead of gobbling up additional ones is the way forward.  
 

Lauren Tindall 
Resident of the inner city of Hamilton for 44 years. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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